

Patrick John McCarthy
(Paddy)
June 19, 1992 - May 25, 2015

"Too young to fly with the Angels"

Rod, Kelly, Rebecca, and Morgan
McCarthy want to give special thanks
to Troy Broman and First Air for
bringing our boy home from Edmonton
to Yellowknife, to Trista Nault for
the celebration of life slide show of
Paddy's life and also for the design
of his memory pamphlets, and to
Corry Francis for providing the music
equipment and projector for Paddy's
Irish Wake. Thank you to Gillian Dawe
Taylor and her wonderful staff at
St. Joseph's school as they made
all guests feel so comfortable and

welcome, and for going the extra mile to make Paddy's memorial extra special, along with the set-up / tear down of the gym. Thanks to Father Ben for his reading at Paddy's memorial, it was greatly appreciated. Jennifer Hunt for the printing of memory pamphlets. Thank you to everyone who sent flowers, cards, and food for the Irish Wake / Memorial. For every person who came to visit, the phone calls, and messages, each and every one of you have touched our hearts.

God bless you all!



Some day it will all work out.
Some day I will have no doubt.
Every day I fight it out